Kazakoff, Laura

s.22(1) Personal and Confidential

From: Roman Lisagor

Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2016 3:08 PM
To: Public Hearing

Subject: Rezoning hearings of Oct 20, 2016

To whom it may concern:

I am writing in support of today's rezoning hearings for the following projects:

- 512 West King Edward Avenue
- 305 West 41st Avenue

- 725-747 Southeast Marine Drive
- 1550 Alberni Street

Vancouver is in the middle of a housing crisis and needs additional supply. While the above projects are only a
small fraction of what is needed, they are a step in the right direction. I hope you approve these projects.

Furthermore, I would like to state my general support for some additional residential density - not just along
arterials or in limited designated areas, but in all residential areas. It is time to unlock the 80%+ of the
residential single family land where even gentle density is currently illegal, to the rest of Vancouver's rising
population.

Thanks,
Roman Lisagor





